
From: Karla Breen <breen@gseis.ucla.edu>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2019 7:26 PM 
To: Diana Ascher <ascher@gseis.ucla.edu> 
Cc: Marvin Selga <selga@gseis.ucla.edu>; Andrew VanSchooneveld <vanschooneveld@gseis.ucla.edu>; 
Catherine Vazquez <cvazquez@gseis.ucla.edu>; Jean-Francois Blanchette <blanchette@gseis.ucla.edu>; 
Marcelo Suarez-Orozco <msorozco@gseis.ucla.edu> 
Subject: Congratulations! DSSI GSR Awarded 
  
Dear Diana, 
  
It’s my pleasure to inform you that your DSSI proposal has been selected to be awarded a Graduate 
Student Researcher.  You have been granted a 25% GSR for AY19-20, three quarters. 
  
Please work with Andrew VanSchooneveld on submitting an Employment Action Form once you have 
selected your GSR. In addition, please submit by June 1, 2020 a brief update on the outcomes of your 
proposed work and how the DSSI GSR awarded contributed to these outcomes.  The update should be 
submitted to IS Chair, Jean-Francois Blanchette and Dean Marcelo Suárez-Orozco.   
  
Congratulations and please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Best, 
Karla 
  
  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Karla L. Breen, MBA 
Assistant Dean, Finance & Chief Financial Officer 
UCLA Graduate School of Education & Information Studies 
Business Office, 2052 Moore Hall 
Phone: (310) 206-0202 
 
 


